
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

As part of our Outwood Primary Academy Diploma in Year 4 this half term, we are 

learning ‘Skills for Adult Life’ by bringing the business world to primary school!  

 

The children have been challenged with spending £5 per group, working together to 

decide what product or service they will invest their money in.  

They then worked on a plan to make as much profit as possible.  

Our Y4 teams have sourced materials or products, prepared sales pitches, and 

planned selling events!  

  

Our main selling event will be straight after school on Monday 4th April.  

 

The Year 4 children will open their stall in the hall to sell their products to the rest 

of the children in school. Please note this event has been arranged by the year 4 

children so the product will be limited to their £5 budgets.  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to support their peers in their 
business venture or even to grab a bargain!  

Please support the Y4 enterprise if you can by visiting the stalls in the hall at 15:15 

on 4th April with your child/ren.  

 

Below are examples of the items that will be on sale; it will be on a first come, first 

serve basis. We ask that you please bring small change to a maximum of £2 as 

change will be limited. Thank you!  

 


